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Comments: I am very concerned about the law attempting to outlaw fixed anchors and gear. This will cause

unnecessary accidents, fatalities, and expensive SAR/emergency rescues. The climbing community needs fixed

gear for our safety and our access to some climbs. We are a community that advocates for land protection and

this will greatly tarnish the relationship we have with USFS. Please consider not passing this law. Thank you!


